
 

 
 
To the Chairperson and Members 
Of the Central Area Committee      9th March 2021 
 
 

Public Domain/Environmental Services Unit Report 
 
 
Litter Hotline/CRM 
In the period 1st Feb –28th Feb 2021, 326 incidents were reported via Litter Hotline/CRM for 
the Central Area. 
 

 
 
 
Graffiti has been removed from the following areas using DCC waste management 
services from 1st to 28th February 2021 
 

Annesley Bridge Road, Fairview, Dublin 3 

North Strand Road, North Strand, Dublin 3 

Smithfield, Dublin 7 

Custom House Quay, I.F.S.C., Dublin 1 

East Road, East Wall, Dublin 3 

Preston Street, Dublin 1 

Cadogan Road, Fairview, Dublin 3 

East Road, East Wall, Dublin 3 

Church Road, East Wall, Dublin 3 

Sheriff Street Lower, Dublin 1 

Amiens Street, Dublin 1 
 



Summerhill/ Ballybough Waste Management cleanup 
 
In February, the Central Area Office organised a thorough cleaning of targeted areas in the 

Summerhill and Ballybough environs, in collaboration with Waste Management Services.  

Street bins where also given a deep clean to eliminate discoloration of paths. 

 
Ballybough Junction to Clonliffe 

 
 
 

 



 

 
Summerhill: 
 

 
 

 



 
 
Summerhill Primary Care Centre: 
 

 
 
 
Dublin City Council carried out a thorough clean up on the River Road on 27th and 28th 

February 2021. Due to the lack of footpaths and the dangerous bends on the road, traffic 

management was put in place to allow crews from Waste Management and Drainage Services 

to work safely. All gullies were cleaned, overgrowth cut back and the margins and ditches 

were litter picked. Road sweeping machines completed the task of cleaning the carriageway. 

 

 
 
 
 
John McPartlan 
Public Domain Enforcement Officer 


